
How to check your “Spam Folder” for NextGen emails 
 
Follow the below tips if you should have received an email from NextGen and did not receive it. 
 

1. In your Outlook inbox, navigate to the date you should have received a communication 
from NextGen and look for an email titled “Spam Digest.” If you are not aware of the 
date of the communication, search your inbox for “Spam Digest.” 

 

 
 

2. Locate the “Spam Digest” email that lists NextGen as a recent sender. Click the link 
“Release and Allow Sender”. Once you have selected this link, the email will be released 
to your regular inbox under the date the communication was sent. In the example 
below, you would need to scroll to emails sent on Oct. 20 to find the communication. 
Once you have selected “Release and Allow Sender,” NextGen emails will be delivered 
to your regular Outlook inbox. 

 

 


